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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the
Lord may have free
course, and be glorified,
even as it is with you”
(2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

January-February 2006
Dear

First of all we want to express our gratitude for all the gifts you sent for Christmas. All of them have been
very useful for our economy and extra expenses of the Season.

New Members: Our church is increasing little by little. In the months of December and January, Josué,
Lidia, and Sarai became members. This is a good family that we hope is going to help us in the church.
Nino and Teresa, a very sweet old couple, and another lady named Lola also expressed a desire to join.
Our church has grown to 21 members now.

Transportation: Our car is getting old, though we do not have any big problems with it yet. We will
need something bigger to be able to bring people to church. Sometimes we run out of places, since it
seats only 4 people besides myself, and it would be very useful to have at least 7-8 seats to carry more
people. Our driver license only allows us to carry a max of 8 people, including the driver. This is some-
thing to pray about.

'+ Christmas Program: The previous yeas we have had problems with a program,
due to the lack of people, but this year we were able to perform a Christmas play, as
well as some other poems, dialogues, singing, and instrumental participations. We
_ had some visitors, including some of our neighbors. Pray for these people as well as
d other visitors that often come.

Translation Committee: As we already told you in our previous
letter, we are ready to translate the set of books known as The Fundamentals. In the one-
hundred years since it was first published, it has never been translated into Spanish.
Please pray for this project.

Bible Studies: Once a week we are having Bible studies at the home of Nino and
teresa. They are one of the families that recently became members of our church.
He is 85 and she is 78, but they are very desirous to learn more about our Lord.
Praise the Lord for it! g ;

Faith Promise: In January we had our Missionary Conference. We have consid-
erably increased our budget for missions. We have raised the support of our 6 =<
missionaries from 40€ (about $49) that some of them were receiving to 75€ ($91)
each! We believe in missions!

Our children visited us: Our daughter, her husband, and our grandson came §
to visit us. It was a short but intensive visit. Next May we are going to be [
grandparents again! Here is a picture for you to enjoy!

Preaching mission: Some weeks ago we were invited |
to preach at a Baptismal service in Valladolid, another g
city about three hours away. Four people were bap-
| tized and many visitors heard the Gospel. It was a
wonderful opportunity!

Thanks so much for your faithfulness in praying for us, and in your giving to us. Please keep praying
for the work God has here in Alcala de Henares, Madrid, Spain. We believe that He is doing His Work in
us by giving us some new people, as well as giving us more growth in Him. Of both we are in need.
Praise be His Holy Name!

God’s Grace be with you all.
Alejandro and Fina Sanchez
Your Missionaries to Spain



